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The family of Tyler Dunn and friends of the family from Discount Training, Inc., are proud to 

announce the establishment of the Tyler Dunn Foundation. Started in November of 2010 in 

loving memory of a wonderful young man whose life ended too soon, the foundation will 

focus on showing young people what an exciting and amazing life that is ahead of each and 

every one of them. When asked why this foundation was so important to him, Wesley S. 

Barron, Vice President of Discount Training Inc., said “I have enjoyed such a blessed life, I 

have enjoyed an amazing career, I have traveled the world and seen many different 

cultures and have close friends from all of these amazing places, and I am still experiencing 

the joys of a wonderful family that is more than I have ever deserved. It hurts me deeply to 

think that our young people may actually believe the same joys and blessings are not 

available to them. THIS SIMPLY IS NOT TRUE!!! It is not the goal of the Tyler Dunn 

Foundation to tell our young people that there will never be any problems. Instead, our 

primary goal will be to show them that despite what adversities may come along the 

excitement and amazing experiences that await them in life far outweigh the adversities. 

The experiences and friendships that are developed in high school, the excitement and 

challenge of college life, the excitement and anticipation of beginning their first professional 

career, the excitement and wonder of their first travel experience, and much more awaits all 

of our young people. They deserve to see that all of this starts right now. They deserve to 

know that the launch pad to their dreams begins right now, right where they are at, not at 

some later point in life. Compared to adults, every one of these young people are better 

than us and they deserve a better experience than what we have had! It is a terrible 

tragedy for any young person to sit around waiting for their dreams to come true!! It all 
starts right now and they are fully capable of making it happen!!!” 

The main activities of the Tyler Dunn Foundation will be: 

1. Showing and helping young people know where to go for financial 

aid for college or technical training. 

2. Providing professional technical training and workshops to 

interested students in High School. 

3. Placing successful professionals in front of young people so 

they can see for themselves that they are qualified and capable of 

taking their rightful place in this world and living an exciting, 
blessed life. 

In July of 2011 in Spartanburg, SC (specific location yet to be determined) the Tyler Dunn 

Foundation will be offering technical training to young people interested in Information 

Technology to earn their Security+ certification. The course will be taught by Wesley S. 

Barron from Discount Training Inc., and all text books and certification exams will be paid 

for by supporting professionals in the community who want our young people to realize their 
dreams start right now! 

If you are interested in supporting the efforts of the Tyler Dunn Foundation, please contact 
Wesley S. Barron. Contact information is as follows: 

Wesley S. Barron, VP, Discount Training, Inc. 

Office: (828) 863-0451 
E-mail: wes@discounttraining.net 

Thank you and God Bless. 


